OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

PROGRAMMING NOTES

September 12: meeting at the courthouse
6 PM: social followed by Stone Soup and Business Meeting.

October 10: meeting at the courthouse
6 PM: Social followed by business meeting and/or ORS Training (Basic Hours
Reporting)

November 14: meeting at the courthouse
6 PM: social followed by meeting
7:30 PM: Program is Wisconsin Settlers and their Gardens presented by Marilyn Herman

Dana Nelson of Greg's office will be able to help with any projection needs, such as
Marilyn's presentation. Please feel free to tweak the information that I have given above.
Marilyn Herman has asked for no money for her presentation; she will be making copies
for her handout and will be presenting a bill form Greg's office for the copies. Marilyn's
contact information: 920-596-3594

After Oct. 24, I will be available via internet: hjfishmanl@att.net. Take care,

Sue Morack

SEPTEMBER MEETNG MINUTES

Master Gardeners Meeting Minutes
September 12, 2019

President Patty Tomczak-Virnig opened the September meeting at 6:30 p.m.

The August meeting minutes were approved by Ila Sanders, seconded by Jean Medway.
The treasurer’s report was given by Rebecca Weber Schmoll. She has a spreadsheet
available, indicating funds remaining in individual projects.

Pat Ritchie awaraded name badges to new members in attendance: Nancy Sonnenberg,
Carrie Esch, and Amy Madison.

Members paid dues for the upcoming year: $15.00 per member.
Hours can now be submitted via the internet. Dana Nelson, from the extension office,
will be at our October meeting to provide training for this. No hours will be accepted for



travel time this upcoming year. For clarification, each year hours are to be recorded
from the month of September through August of the following year.

Deana Hirte reported on a Super Star Leadership meeting she attended on September 12.
The training is held at various locations with information available on the web.
Also, Deana is also collecting orders for Master Gardener clothing.

Sally Marchel Handrich encouraged the membership to fill out committee involvement
and project proposal sheets as soon as possible.

Joan Schmitt read “Stone Soup” to the membership, followed by delscious soup of the
same name, with ingredients (including a stone) contributed by those attending.

The meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m. with a motion by Jean Medway, seconded by Pat
Ritchie.

Ila Sanders
Secretary



